Bird watch

Last month P6 took part in the 

BIG SCHOOLS BIRD WATCH.
Claire, from the RSPB came to visit and told us lots about different birds; what they look like, what they eat, even what sounds they make! 

Some things we learned …………..
Georgia – Robins are seen more in winter. 

Steven – Starlings copy other sounds. 

Katie – A songthrush repeats the same sound.

Caitlin – Bluetits are seen in the spring time. 

Angus – Making a “pshhhhhhh” sound when standing still encourages birds to come closer. 
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We made detailed pencil drawings of different birds with Miss Clark and we made them into calendars. 

Then Ms Bray took us into the school grounds and we observed birds we could see and hear for an hour.
